

1028 Benton Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15212-1607

October 12, 2021

Dear Families,

Thank you for your prayers and support during these trying times. We are in the process of reopening. We are making some changes to our visitor's policy. In the meantime, window visits are being scheduled in the auditorium thru the front desk.

We will now be requiring all visitors to show proof of vaccination. If not vaccinated they will be required to have a negative COVID test within 72 hours of the visit. Masks will be required to be worn during the entire visit. The Resident will wear masks if they are able. We will begin this by the end of the month when we are able to notify all the families.

An update on our last COVID outbreak. All Residents and staff who tested positive were vaccinated. Residents that were positives, were placed in isolation and they all received the monoclonal antibodies via an IV. All staff have returned to work. Unfortunately, one of the Resident with underlying medical issues passed away.

We gave the flu vaccine out to the Residents last week and the Covid booster will be given on October 20th. Any Resident or staff who tested positive will need to wait three months for the booster.

PLEASE pass this information on to your family members who will be visiting.

United in prayer,

Sr Mary Vincent Mannion

In Mary Vindon Mannen